Riverstone Boys in Egypt - 1915

Although half way across the world, a number of Riverstone boys took the opportunity to have a
photograph taken together. This photograph was amongst the possessions of Ambrose Mason

returned to his family after he was killed in World War 1. The inscription on the back of the
photograph is shown below.
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